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| —r—— SECRET,
Oﬂice Memomndum '« UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT

.-

TO : Project Director/AQUATONE DATE: 8 1 DEC 1958
Attention: Administration Officer/Finance

sAeC J1q 85

FROM : Deputy Director of Security (Investigations and Support)
CoPY JOE Z

4

SUBJECT: PROJECT AQUATONE (OCTROI)
#118458

This is to advise that on 10 December 1956 a representative of
25X1 this office had| , sign check nmber%ﬂ/
in the amount of One Hundred Fourteen Thousand, Two Hundred Ninety
Dollars and Two Cents ($11),290.02) and a letter to the PERKIN-EIMER
CORPORATION of Norwalk, Connecticut. Our representative then mailed
the check and letter to the aforementioned corporation.

FOR THE DIRECTOR OF SECURITY:

25X1

)
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